
COMFORT LAKE-FOREST LAKE WATERSHED DISTRICT 
CITIZEN ADVISORY COMMITTEE UPDATE 

Tuesday, February 15th, 2022 
 

 

 

 

1.) Meeting cancellation 
There was no meeting of the Citizen Advisory Committee this month as several members were 
unavailable. Our next meeting will be Tuesday, March 15th. 
 

2.) Materials for review 

CAC members were sent an email with items to review for future meetings. These discussion 
items included: ideas for a state of the watershed event; ways of engaging district residents to 
explore winter salt usage throughout the area; and the potential hosting of a GreenCorps 
member in the future. 

3.) Manager attendance 

Members of the Board have currently signed up to attend all monthly CAC meetings except 
November. Manager Douglas Toavs has committed to attending the next meeting on March 
15th. 

 

 


